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YEAR INDUCTED: 2009 

CATEGORY:  MERITORIOUS SERVICE 

ESTON AREA, PENNSYLVANIA 

 
 

 

Edna was a member of the PA State USBC WBA for 59 years, actively participated in PA State 
Women's activities for 56 years and attended state meetings and tournaments for 50 years. She 
attended national conventions for 42 years and served on the tellers committee. Edna held the 
president's position in the Easton WBA for one term and then was elected secretary, a position 
she held for 42 years.  
 
In 1997, Edna was elected into the Easton Hall of Fame and was also selected to receive the 
PA State USBC WBA Outstanding Senior Bowler Award. 

Her real passion was the PA Women's 600 Club, where she was elected a director in 1972. She 
was elected vice-president, a position she held for four year and then as president for 16 years.  
 
Edna bowled for 60 years, traveling across the United States to attend bowling tournaments. 
She was a delegate to the national convention for over 25 years.  
 
Edna was a life member of the Easton USBC, UBSC and the Pennsylvania Women's 600 Club. 

 


